

Fort Meadow Early Childhood Center

35 White Street Westfield, MA 01085 Phone: 413-572-6422 Fax: 413-572-6540

Email: j.hentnick@schoolsofwestfield.org

Dear Families,

Now that we have used 4 snow days, your child's first "Blizzard Bag" will be coming home with them. These activities are meant to be completed on the 6th snow day! We encourage families to use these fun activities as an opportunity to further their child's learning. Please keep the bag in a safe place in anticipation of a 6th snow day! Don't forget: Your child does not need to complete the activities in the bag unless we use two more snow days! Also, please make sure to send back all of the materials in the bag after the 6th snow day! Teachers will be available for any questions you may have via email.

Thank you! Mrs. Hentnick